Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 7:35 AM

To: ‘Tacoma Morrissey'

Cc: ‘Littrell, Kyle'; 'Baker, Adrian’; ‘Ashley Ager’; 'Dan Moir'; 'Kalei Jennings'; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD;
Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD

Subject: RE: XTO-Extension Request- EMSU B #865 (1RP-5562)

Make that March 26, 2020.

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, November 26, 2019 7:33 AM

To: 'Tacoma Morrissey' <tmorrissey@Itenv.com>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle_Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian_Baker@xtoenergy.com>; Ashley Ager
<aager@ltenv.com>; Dan Moir <dmoir@Itenv.com>; Kalei Jennings <kjennings@Itenv.com>; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
<mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>; Eads, Cristina, EMNRD
<Cristina.Eads@state.nm.us>

Subject: RE: XTO-Extension Request- EMSU B #865 (1RP-5562)

RE: 1RP-5562
Tacoma,
Your request for an extension to March 26th, 2019 is approved.

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283
Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us

From: Tacoma Morrissey <tmorrissey@I|tenv.com>

Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 11:08 AM

To: EMNRD-OCD-District1spills <EMNRD-OCD-District1spills@state.nm.us>

Cc: Littrell, Kyle <Kyle Littrell@xtoenergy.com>; Baker, Adrian <Adrian Baker@xtoenergy.com>; Ashley Ager
<aager@Itenv.com>; Dan Moir <dmoir@Itenv.com>; Kalei Jennings <kjennings@Itenv.com>

Subject: [EXT] XTO-Extension Request- EMSU B #865 (1RP-5562)

All,



XTO is requesting an extension of the current deadline for submitting a remediation work plan or closure report
required in 19.15.29.12.B.(1) NMAC at the EMSU B #865 (1RP-5562). The spill occurred May 28, 2019 and site
assessment began June 6, 2019. XTO began working with the private land owner to gain access to begin remediation
activities. Delineation occurred in June and August of 2019 and excavation occurred in September 2019. However, full
delineation was not achievable with a hand auger and track hoe. XTO is scheduling with an environmental drilling
company in order to fully delineate the site. Multiple drilling companies have been contacted and the earliest availability
is the beginning of January. Drilling will begin as soon as rig and crew are available. To provide enough time for drilling,
to review the analytical data, and to complete a remediation work plan or closure report, XTO requests an extension of
the current deadline until March 26, 2019.

Thanks,
Tacoma Morrissey
ﬁ; Staff Geologist
432.556.3617 cell
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